
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 8, 2021 
 
 

PSA - Non-Gaming Per Capita Application Extension 
 
 
 
On February 18, 2021, the Tohono O’odham Nation approved Resolution No. 21-056 to extend the 
deadline for “completion of all requirements for receiving a per capita payment” to September 30, 
2021.  Applications and any other subsequently requested documents not previously submitted must 
be received by close of business on September 30, 2021.   
 
For any questions, please contact the Tohono O’odham Nation Membership Services at (520) 383-
8700 or email at tonenrollment@tonation-nsn.gov. 
 
For questions on 1099-MISC, please contact the Accounting Office at (520) 383-6600. 
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